
Influenza vaccines give protection 
without causing disease. They are 
safer than getting the disease itself.

Get your child vaccinated for 
influenza at:
•	 your GP 
•	 pharmacies that provide 

influenza vaccination services 
(for anyone 5 years and older)

•	 Early Childhood Immunisation 
Clinics (free for children aged  
6 months to under 5 years)

Protect your child 
this winter
The best way to reduce the risk of your child 
getting severely sick this winter is to make sure 
they get their yearly influenza vaccination. 

If you’re not sure if you should get 
your child vaccinated, speak to 
your family GP or learn more about 
childhood immunisation at  
https://www.health.gov.au/
childhood-immunisation/your-
questions-answered 
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